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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Diane Messman <dmessman@comrecycling.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 11:23 AM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Cc: JLeader@comrecycling.net
Subject: Re: Former Doberstein Continuing Obligations (CO) Audit Follow up needed-status update please
Attachments: 20240625_141942.jpg; 20240625_141904.jpg; 20240625_141911.jpg

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning Carrie 
 

On April 22, 2024, we met with you on the former Doberstein property (Bureau of Remediation and Redevelopment 
Tracking System (BRRTS) # 02-61-000488) to review, discuss and inspect the continuing obligations associated with the 
closure of this site. 

  

During the site visit, you noticed the concrete cap adjacent to the Process Building needed repairs to any cracks greater 
than ¼”.    Please see the attached photos and note that the repair was completed on June 25, 2024.   

 

 

Diane Messman 
General Manager | Commercial Recycling Corporation 
P 715.748.2970  E DMessman@comrecycling.net 
A  W6779 State Hwy 64; Medford, WI  54451 
 
 
On Fri, May 31, 2024 at 11:40 AM Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> wrote: 

Thanks Diane.  Much appreciated and have a good weekend also.  

  

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 

Cell Phone (715)360-1966 

Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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